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The Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS) is seeking Office of Management and Budget 
(OMB) approval of the Labor Market Information (LMI) cooperative agreement (CA) 
application package.  The LMI CA application package being submitted for approval is 
representative of the package sent every year to State Agencies.  Under this package, the 
BLS will submit any changes to the program work statements to OMB on an annual 
basis, along with a description of the changes.  If it is determined that the changes are 
substantive, BLS will publish a 30-day notice in the Federal Register describing the 
changes and allowing the public an opportunity to comment.  


